
 

 

 

 

 

 
Request for Proposal 

 

 

City of Port Colborne 

Organizational Review 

 
Sealed Bids, plainly marked as to contents, will be received by the City until 

2:00:00 p.m. local time on: 

 

Monday April 24, 2017 

 

All submissions (1st envelope) and prices (2nd envelope) must be 

sealed and submitted by 2:00:00 p.m. local time to: 

  

Ashley Grigg, City Clerk 

City of Port Colborne 

First Floor, City Hall 

66 Charlotte Street 

Port Colborne, ON  L3K 3C8 

 

Submissions received later than the time specified will not be accepted, 
regardless of the postal seal date. Submissions must be plainly marked to 
reveal the contents and the consultant’s name and address. Submissions 
received after this time will not be opened and will be returned. 
 
The RFP documents may be downloaded from the City’s website at 
www.portcolborne.ca  

http://www.portcolborne.ca/

